



الملف بنك أسئلة اختبار تجريبي وزاري 2025

موقع المناهج ← ملفات الكويت التعليمية ← الصف الرابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الرابع









روابط مواد الصف الرابع على تلغرام

<u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

ع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول	المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الراب
كتاب الطالب في مادة اللغة الانكليزية منهج كفايات	1
كتاب التدريبات منهج كفايات لعام 2018_	2
نموذج اختبار قصير 2في مادة اللغة الانكليزية للرابع	3
نموذج اختبار قصير 1في مادة اللغة الانكليزية للرابع	4
تمارين ممتازة للكورس الاول في مادة اللغة الانجليزية للرابع	5







GRADE 4

1st Semester Test Bank Questions

INDEX

UNIT ONE	
VOCABULARY	3
READING COMPREHENSION	3-4
GRAMMAR	5
WRITING	5-6
SPELLING	6
UNIT TWO	
VOCABULARY WWW.	7
READING COMPREHENSION	7-8
GRAMMAR	9
WRITING	9-10
SPELLING	10
UNIT THREE	
VOCABULARY	11
READING COMPREHENSION	11-12
GRAMMAR	13
WRITING	13-14
SPELLING	14
UNIT FOUR	
VOCABULARY	15
READING COMPREHENSION	15-16
GRAMMAR	17
WRITING	17-18
SPELLING	18

Grade 4 - Unit 1 - Reading

A- Vocabulary

Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d

01.	They opened a new	ce1	ntre for sports.	
	a. fitness	b. dairy	c. brain	d. habit
02.	If there is fire in the	building, don't be sca	ared and act	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
	a. ago	b. politely	c. wisely	d. loudly
03.	Do not	all your time w	atching TV.	
	a. organise om/kw	b. spend	c. rest	d. stretch
04.	Everyone must drink	water to stay		
	a. interesting	b. smart	c. excited	d. hydrated

B- Reading Comprehension

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions that follow:

An apple a day keeps the doctor away! Fruits are <u>delicious</u> and healthy. They grow on big trees like bananas and apples, or from plants like watermelons and strawberries. Fruits are good for our health because they have a lot of vitamins like vitamins C, A, B and K. Oranges, for example, are known for being rich in vitamin C. It is important for our skin and body. Bananas are rich in Vitamin B6, which can help us keep our brain sharp. So, fruits are very important in our diet. We should have some every day. We can eat fruits as they are, use them for desserts or even drink <u>them</u> as juice.

- 05. The **best title** for this passage would be:
 - a. Delicious Fruits
 - b. Big Trees
 - c. Our Diet
 - d. Sleeping Well

06.	The meaning of the underlined word 'delicious' in line 1 is:
	a. tasty
	b. sharp
	c. poor
	d. healthy
07.	The underlined word 'them' in line 7 refers to:
	a. vitamins
	b. desserts
	c. plants
	d. fruits j.com/kw
08.	Bananas are rich in and can help us keep our brain sharp.
	a. Vitamin C
	b. Vitamin B6
	c. Vitamin K
	d. Vitamin A
Ancu	ver the following questions:
09.	Which fruits grow on trees?
1.0	
10.	How can we have a healthy diet?

Grade 4 - Unit 1 - Writing

A- Grammar

Choose the correct answer from a, b or c

11.	I like	. stories before I sleep).
	a. read	b. reading	c. reads
12.	She enjoys	on the beach.	
	a. walking	b. walked	c. walks
13.		pizza tonigl	nt.
	a. ate الكويتية a. atenahj.com/kw	b. eat	c. eats
14.	They are going to	football	tomorrow
	a. playing	b. played	c. play

B-Writing

Write a short paragraph of not less than 4 sentences about "Running" with the help of the picture, guide words and the graphic organiser:

(running / beach / fresh air / sister / good / sport)

What is your favourite	Where do you run?
sport?	
Who do you go with?	Why do you like
	running?

موقع <u>C- Spelling</u>
Write the missing words to complete the following sentences:
15. My favourite sport is
16. Let's go to the
Combine the following: 17. play + ing =
10. 2

Grade 4 - Unit 2 - Reading

A- Vocabulary

Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d

01	Our house is in	nine.		
	a. unity	b. block	c. pillar	d. anthem
02	Dana and her family	will	the concert in 360 mal	1.
	a. attend	b. decorate	c. carry	d. offer
03	In our solar system,	the planets go	the Sun.	
	a.loverahj.com/kw	b. behind	c. around	d. next to
04	My grandmother car	n sing many	songs.	
	a. patient	b. proud	c. free	d. traditional

B- Reading Comprehension

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions that follow:

Last month, my family and I travelled to Japan by plane. We arrived at the airport in the morning. We stayed in a big hotel near the city centre. On the first day in the afternoon, we visited Tokyo Tower. <u>It</u> is very tall! We also went to a famous shopping street and bought some gifts. We walked around the city and saw many beautiful places. One evening, we attended a <u>traditional</u> Japanese music show. The weather was cool that night so we stayed in the hotel and relaxed in the hot spring bath. We ate delicious and tasty food and took many pictures. I enjoyed every moment of the trip.

- 05. The **best title** for this passage would be:
 - a. A Big Hotel
 - b. A Tall Tower
 - c. A Shopping Day
 - d. A Visit to Japan

06.	The meaning of the underlined word 'traditional' in line 5 is:
	a. cool
	b. near
	c. beautiful
	d. old
07.	The underlined word 'It' in line 3 refers to the:
	a. hotel
	b. tower
	c. airport
	d. planej.com/kw
08.	The family arrived at the airport in the
	a. morning
	b. evening
	c. afternoon
	d. night
Ansv	ver the following questions:
09.	What did the family attend in Tokyo?
10.	Why did the family stay in the hotel one night?

Grade 4 - Unit 2 - Writing

A- Grammar

Choose the correct answer from a, b or c

11. She is going to a new bag next week.

a. buy	b. buys	c. bought
12. They are going to	o1	to the cinema tomorrow.
a. going	b. went	c. go
13. I	at the party an ho	our ago.
a. arrive	b. arrived	c. arriving
		he park last Saturday.
a. are meeting	b. meet	c. met
	<u>B</u>	B- Writing
Write a short paragraph	of not less than 4	sentences about "Gergean" with the help of the
picture, guide words an	nd the graphic orga	aniser:
(Rama	dan – traditional	– clothes- sing – coins - candies)
1 337 1 1 1 1 1	¬	
1.When do children		2.What do they wear?
1.When do children celebrate Gergean?	action of distribution of	2.What do they wear?
celebrate Gergean?		
celebrate Gergean?		4. What do parents give

موقع C- Spelling
Write the missing words to complete the following sentences:
15. The girl likes collecting colourful
16. There was a big
Combine the following: 17. loud + ly =

Grade 4 - Unit 3 - Reading

A- Vocabulary

Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, and d

- 01. The is a clever sea animal.
 - a. signal
- b. dolphin
- c. fox

d. snack

- 02. I water on the flowers in the garden.
 - a. hide
- b. shine
- c. spray
- d. migrate

- 03. The box is very I can't carry it.
 - a. heavy
- b. wild
- c. shiny
- d. warm

- 04. I like to go with my family.
 - a. trainer
- b. gazelle
- c. camping
- d. snake

B- Reading Comprehension

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions that follow:

Flamingos are beautiful, tall birds with long, curved necks and pink feathers. They like to stand on one leg when they rest. Flamingos use their beaks to look for food like plants, small fish and shrimp. Eating shrimp makes their feathers pink. These birds live in <u>large</u> groups and sometimes migrate to warmer places in winter. They look beautiful when they fly together. Flamingos build nests from mud and lay eggs carefully. <u>They</u> move slowly in low water and always stay close to their friends. People enjoy watching them at lakes, zoos and nature parks. Flamingos are truly amazing birds.



- 05. The **best title** for this passage would be:
 - a. Colourful Birds
 - b. Life of Flamingos
 - c. Pink Feathers
 - d. Fish and Shrimp

06.	The opposite of the underlined word 'large' in line 4 is:
	a. cold
	b. long
	c. light
	d. small
07.	The underlined word 'They' in line 6 refers to:
	a. places
	b. nests
	c. flamingos
	d. eggs i.com/kw
08.	Flamingos build their nests from
	a. mud
	b. fish
	c. feathers
	d. water
Ansv	ver the following questions:
09.	What do flamingos eat?
10.	Why do flamingos have pink feathers?

Grade 4 - Unit 3 - Writing

A- Grammar

Choose the correct answer from a, b, and c:

11. What your	brother like doing?	
a. do	b. does	c. did
12. Monkeys tr	ees.	
a. climb	b. climbs	c. climbing
13. The elephant is the	land animal.	
a. bignahj.com/kw	b. bigger	c. biggest
14. My sister is	. than me.	
a. tall	b. taller	c. tallest

B-Writing

Write a short paragraph of not less than **4 sentences** about "The Octopus" with the help of the picture, guide words and the graphic organiser:

(ocean/ tentacles /fish / spray / ink / smart)

Where does the octopus live?	What are its arms called?
What does it eat?	What can it do?

الناهج الكويتية almanahj.com/kw C- Spelling
Write the missing words to complete the following sentences:
Write the missing words to complete the following sentences: 15. Dolphins can jump through
15. Dolphins can jump through

Combine the following:

17.
$$small + er = \dots$$

18.
$$fast + est =$$

Grade 4 - Unit 4 - Reading

A- Vocabulary

Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, and d:

- 01. I saw many people wearing the in Japan.
 - a. trip

- b. currency
- c. kimono
- d. capital
- 02. When we travel to London, we always in a hotel.
 - a. spray
- b. ring
- c. splash
- d. stay

- 03. She wrote the answer in the test.
 - a. Japanese am/kw
- b. right
- c. heavy
- d. curved

- 04. The baby slept in the bedroom.
 - a. wisely
- b. actually
- c. peacefully
- d. loudly

B- Reading Comprehension

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions that follow:

Kuwait is a small country next to the Arabian Gulf. It is a warm and sunny place where many friendly people live. The capital of Kuwait is Kuwait City. There are tall buildings, busy roads, and many shops to explore **there**. Kuwait is known for its oil, which helps the country grow and build **new** things. Its National Day is on the 25th of February of each year. The language of the country is Arabic and Islam is its religion. There are many interesting places to see in Kuwait, such as museums, towers, and parks. Kuwait is a beautiful country and a wonderful place to learn about and enjoy.

- 05. The **best title** for this passage would be:
 - a. The National Day
 - b. Friendly People
 - c. The Arabian Gulf
 - d. Our Country Kuwait

06.	The opposite of the underlined word 'new' in line 4 is:
	a. fast
	b. busy
	c. old
	d. warm
07.	The underlined word 'There' in line 3 refers to:
	a. Arabian Gulf
	b. Kuwait City
	c. buildings
	d. shops
08.	Kuwait is known for its
	a. oil
	b. roads
	c. buildings
	d. language
Ansv	ver the following questions:
09.	What interesting places are there to see in Kuwait?
10	What is the weather like in Kuwait?
10.	

Grade 4 - Unit 4 - Writing

A- Grammar

Choose the correct answer from a, b, and c:

11.	We were fo	otball when the bus ca	ıme.
	a. play	b. played	c. playing
12.	I was watching telev	vision when the phone	
	a. rang	b. ring	c. ringing
13.	Where you	go last summer?	
	a. doesahj.com/kw	b. do	c. did
14.	They their	grandmother last Frida	ay.
	a. visit	b. visited	c. visiting

B-Writing

Write a short paragraph of not less than 4 sentences about "A Holiday in Japan" with the help of the picture, guide words and the graphic organiser:

(Japan/ plane /hotel / sushi / interesting/ beautiful)

Where did you go last		How did you get there?
holiday?		
Where did you stay?		What did you eat?
	Polis	

• •	• • •	• •	• •	• •	• •	• •	• •	•	• •	 •	 •	• •	•	 •		•	• •	• •	•	• •	•	 •	•	 •	• •	• •	•	• •	•	•	 •	• •	 •	• •	 •	•	 •	•	• •	•	• •	•	 •	• •	•	• •	•	 •	• •	•	•	 •	• •	• •	•	• •	•	•	•
• •	•••	• •	• •					•			 •		•	 •		•			•				•	 •			•		•		 •		 •		 •	•		•		•			 •				•			•	•	 •			•		•		
• •	• •	• •	• •					•		 •	 •			 •		•			•				•	 •			•						 •			•		•					 •							•	•	 •			•			•	
	• •	• •	• •					•						 •		•			•				•								 •					•														•									
		• •	• •					•						 •		•							•													•														•									
								•						 •		•																				•														•	•								
													_	 _	_		_																	_	 _	_				_													_		_			_	



C- Spelling

Write the missing words to complete the following sentences:

15. Failaka is an



16. The king lives in a big



Combine the following:

17.
$$stay + ed = \dots$$

18.
$$actual + ly =$$